
Nondiscrimination on the Basis of Gender in Education Programs 
 The Monticello Community School District does not discriminate on the basis of gender 
in the education programs or activities it operates.  The district does not discriminate on 
the basis of gender in admission to or employment in its education programs or activities.  
Inquiries concerning the application of Title IX and its implementing regulations may be 
referred to the Title IX Coordinator or to the Office for Civil Rights. 
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